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From: Chris Ashby 
To: Jonathan Peterson 
Cc: Lynn Tran; Adrienne Baranowicz 
Subject: Re: MURs 6917 and 6929 (Our American Revival) RTB Notification 
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 4:31:38 PM 

We're not seeking an extension.  I referred to it in shorthand as an "extension" 
because we're seeking a deadline that is later than that established in your letter, but 
under the circumstances we're only seeking the same opportunity to respond to an 
RTB finding that any other respondent would get under the Commission's processes -
i.e., fifteen days, not fifteen additional days for a total of 30 days. As it stands, we 
have been deprived of that opportunity. Under the Commission's procedures and 
fundamental due process, our initial opportunity to respond should not and cannot be 
conditioned upon us making other concessions. 

Please give us the same opportunity to respond that other respondents get. 

Sincerely, 
Chris 
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